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By Hand Delivery

Marlene III. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Office of the Secretary
445 Twelfth Street, S.W.
Washington, DC 20554

Attention: Audio Division, Media Bureau

Re: CC Licenses, LLC, FRN No. 0014042816
WRKH(FM), Mobile, AL, Facility ID No. 53142
Request for Dismissal of Application
FCC File No. BMLII-2O12O111ABV

Dear Ms. Dortch:

F tLED/ACCEPTED

tkR 3 ZQ'7
ComrnUfl1C0fl ConmiSSiOO
CthCe of the SecretarV

On behalf of CC Licenses, LLC, the licensee of the above-referenced FM
station (the "Station"), this letter is to request that the Commission dismiss the pending
application on Form 302-FM for a modification of license, FCC File No. BMLI-1-
20120 I I1AI3V. CC Licenses, LLC has returned the operations of the Station to the
parameters specified in the Station's current license, FCC File No. BLH-2005061 5ACP.

Please contact the undersigned in addition to the licensee with any
communications regarding this matter.

RespectfulJy submitted
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Marissa G. Repp

Attorney for CC Licenses, LLC


	page 1

